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UCD AFC and Bank of Ireland are delighted to announce that Bank of Ireland will be the title
sponsors of the Superleague Cup.

      

  

Bank of Ireland will sponsor the 2011 edition of the Superleague Cup. As part of this
sponsorship the Montrose branch of Bank of Ireland are offering all Superleague players a free
personalised training rain jacket with every account opened before December 10th.
Superleague teams can open the account in the Bank of Ireland Student Store located across
the UCD flyover.  This is a great opportunity for Superleague teams to pick up a memento to
Superleague 2010/11. Photo Id required when opening an account, for more information contact
Philip Bourke, bourke.philip@ucd.ie
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